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Year 3: 

We now have all the Data Forms and 

photo consents in school. Thank you 

  

Year 4:  

Year 5: 

 

Year 6:  

Just a reminder that the online 

Secondary School application system is 

now live and will close on 31/10/2020 

SCHOOL WEBSITE 

Information about school, and letters etc. can be found on our website: www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk 

Contact /Medical Info: Just a little reminder that if you change address, phone number etc., please 

remember to tell us, so the we have the correct contact details for your child. Also please remember to keep us 

informed of any medical issues your children have. Thank you 

SCHOOL LUNCHES  

When ordering lunches (even packed lunches) you must also choose a pudding, otherwise the order will not be 

complete, and this can cause confusion at the hatch at lunchtimes. Thank you 

Just a reminder that if your child is having a school lunch, this must be ordered by 9.30am. School lunches 

can be ordered up to 1 week in advance, and we also offer packed lunch options for children who do lunchtime 

football & are going on school trips – just log in to Lunch Shop and order the packed lunch option on the menu. 

Attendance:  Our target is 97% 

Attendance for last week:  97.17 – just above target.            

School Photographs:   

Just a reminder that Tempest photography will be in school on Monday 21st September for individual & sibling 

photographs, of children in school. Unfortunately, we cannot offer this to other family members this year, due 

to Covid restrictions. (Siblings in school will be taken together) 

6G children – please come to school in uniform on this day and bring your PE kit with you.  


